
Services this month: 

3rd Sep Revd Dr Catherine Ball 

Holy Communion 

10th Sep Revd Dr Catherine Ball  - 

Knitted Bible Stories 

17th Sep Revd Dr Catherine Ball  - 

Battle of Britain 

24th Sep Revd Dr Catherine Ball - 

Harvest 

THE FREE CHURCH, ST IVES 

3rd Sep Revd Dr Catherine Ball 

Holy Communion 

10th Sep Revd Dr Catherine Ball 

17th Sep Christine Davies 

24th Sep Revd Peter Ball 
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Greetings for September! 

We begin the month on a sad note with the Thanksgiving Services 

at the Free Church for Faith Sharp, a Lay Preacher on Saturday 2nd 

at 2 pm, and then for David Duffett who was our Church Secretary 

and a Finance Officer on Friday 8th at 1 pm. We will miss these 

dear friends very much and want to give thanks for their lives and 

faithful service at our church. May they be at peace in God’s loving 

presence and may we all continue to serve God in this wonderful 

pastorate!                                                                                                   

It is great to start back with our church activities after the summer 

break which in Canada we called ‘Indian Summer’ – perhaps it 

should now be called ‘First Nations Summer’. The weather can still 

be quite pleasant, if a degree or two cooler, as we get back into 

routine. It is the beginning of a new academic year – for children 

going back to school – and to college and university.                          

I am delighted to be welcoming a new ministerial student, Steph 

Atkins, on her ‘Living Ministries’ programme from Westminster 

College who will be with us for the coming year. 

Tots and Carers begins on Wednesday mornings from 13th            

September 10-11.30 am. 

Migrant Help, practicing Intermediate level English, Thursdays 2.30 

– 4 pm. Prayers each morning has continued at 10 am. 

Tookey’s Café continues to be open each morning except        

Thursdays and Sundays. We also hope to set up a six-week           

Discussion group on the amazing film series on the life of Jesus 

called THE CHOSEN. Watch this space! 

Worship at this colourful time of the year will be based on the  

Season of Creation material. 

 
View from the Manse… 
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Our ecumenical Eco Faith group            

continues to meet and is offering       

speaker on the Fashion industry and café 

at the Methodist church on Sat 16th 

Sept. 

And, we have a special event this month 

with the Knitted Bible Stories exhibition 

from the 9th – 15th September. I hope 

you will all come along and see this 

attractive and informative display. 

Off we go! 

Love in Christ, Catherine 



 

 

 

 

 

Contacts 

For a fuller list of contact de-

tails, please visit the contacts 

page of our website 

Minister 

Rev Dr Catherine Ball 

01480 352058 

Church Office 

Gail Wase and Sarah Bateman   

468535 

office@stivesfreechurch.org 

Open 9am - 1pm Mon to Fri 

Room bookings should be 

made through the Church 

Office 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Associate Church          

Secretary (and Media 

Communications and 

Website) 

Peter Davies 495835  

Finance and Property 

Convenor 

Peter German 352401 

Fenstanton Church      

Secretary 

Geoffrey Hawkins 

462001 

TUESDAY COFFEE 
MORNINGS…  
Why not hold a coffee 
morning with your     
organisation in our café? 
Tookeys can                 
accommodate up to 20 
people! 

 Follow us on         

facebook: 

www.facebook.com

/freechurchstives 

‘Blue moon view 

from St Ives’  

Photo captured 

by local          

photographer, 

Jackie Carpenter 

 We send out a weekly newsletter to 

help keep us in touch with what’s 

going on. To start receiving this 

then please visit our website: 

www.stivesfreechurch.org, click 

on the Newsletter link on the home 

page, enter your email address 

and click on the subscribe button. 


